
 
 

Press Release: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Riverview Senior – Recipient of First Annual “Kind Sportsmanship” Award 

Congratulations to Riverview Senior Athlete, Bella Scassera, on being chosen to receive the first annual “Kind 

Sportsmanship” Award.  Bella, nominated by her volleyball coach, Coach Raney Zatawski, was chosen by the 

PIAA office.  She will be recognized at half-time of the boys PIAA 4-A Championship Game in Hershey on 

March 25th.  Bella will receive a commemorative championship ring from the PIAA and a plaque to be 

displayed at Riverview High School. The Riverview Athletic Department and School District could not be more 

proud of Bella for all of her academic and athletic accomplishments throughout her time at Riverview. 

Congratulations Bella! Now that is SERIOUS SUCCESS! 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
whatsnewatriverview@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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